Gran Forest News

Issue 10-04 www.granforest.com October 2004

Board Members 2004

Joe Perniciaro	President	(770) 889-4625
Ann Buice	Vice President	(770) 887-3788
Don Parker	Treasurer	(678) 455-9151
Jim Cheatham	Secretary	(770) 844-5751
Charlie Collins	Assistant Secretary	(678) 936-2237

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS...

The "Back to School" Pizza Party was a terrific success! Over 70 people showed up and enjoyed Domino's Pizza and refreshments... be sure to say thanks to our neighbor, Carter Stewart (local Domino's owner) who helped make this possible!

Please welcome our New Neighbors:

1410 Sassafras: Olga and Shawn Collins

1475 Loblolly: The Heilmans (daughters Brook and

Brandy)

1415 Sassafras: De Yonne Alexander (daughter

Danielle)

1415 Gran Forest: Pam and Norman Price1445 Gran Forest: Karen and Steve Schaffert

We are asking our existing neighbors to notify a committee member or the board when they are aware of a new neighbor... also, contact Binnie Jansa, 770-887-9300, if you would like to participate on the Welcoming Committee. The Welcoming Committee will ensure a Welcome Basket is delivered!

Those large dump trucks driving on Haw Creek Dr beside our Subdivision should NOT be there. If you notice them and want to register a complaint, please contact the Forsyth County Sheriff's office.

Halloween

An excerpt from the Forsyth County Website (go to http://www.forsythco.com and click on Halloween Update):

RESOLVED:

"That the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners designate Saturday, October 30th, as the official date for observance of Halloween in Forsyth County this year, and respectfully request and encourage all citizens and institutions to cooperate in scheduling Halloween activities on said date."

Gran Forest is following the above declaration by the County Commissioners to have Trick-or-Treating occur on Saturday night (October 30th) instead of Sunday. This is only a recommendation, but it is more fun for all involved if everyone is out and about on the same night.



In addition, the **Annual Graff Haunted Garage**will be operational on
Saturday night ... come on
down to Loblolly for some
fun... There is always
room for one more in the
graveyard!

'Community Cop' Corner

With the fall comes relief from more frequent lawn maintenance, but it doesn't stop completely. Remember to edge and mow. As the foliage falls, check your newly exposed beds for bare spots in the pine straw.

Exterior changes to your home or yard require approval... it is easier to ask first than to undo later.